November 18, 1999

Dear Fix-It Fair Exhibitor,

Thank you for participating as an exhibitor at the November 20th Fix-it Fair! Through a combined partnership with Portland Community College’s Cascade Campus and OSU Extension Office we are positive this year’s Fair will be a marked success. We at the Portland Energy Office look forward to working with you and hope the following information will help you in preparing for the event.

Location:  
Cascade Campus PCC, 705 N Killingsworth

Set-up:
The exhibit area will be in Cascade’s cafeteria (a map of the Campus is enclosed.) You may come as early as 7:30 for set-up. It is very important that you time your set-up to be complete and staffed by 8:30 as we have workshops scheduled to start at 8:30 AM. 

Many participants will arrive early. 

Early Set-up:
If you wish to set-up on Friday afternoon, please contact Jill Kolek at 823-7590 to make arrangements.

Drive Directions:
Take I-5 North, take exit number 303 towards Killingsworth/Swan Island, turn right onto North Killingsworth

Check-in:
The advertised start for the Fair is 8:30 AM and take-down will be after 2:00 PM. Check-in with Jill Kolek or Sarah Reid at the Fix-it Fair Greeting Table to get your table assignment.

Weather:
In case of inclement weather (snow or ice), please call the Energy Office at 823-7222. We will record a message with specific instructions regarding any changes in time, location or cancellation. 

Door Prize:
Thanks to everyone who has donated door prizes for the Fair—however this year we have decided not to coordinate the distribution of giveaways but rather we are encouraging the exhibitors to distribute their prizes from their display table.  

Publicity:
Enclosed you will find the promotional materials you requested for the Fair. Please use them freely to get the word out. You may reproduce them, or if you’d like additional copies, call us.
 About a week prior to the Fair we’ll be direct mailing invitational fliers to 12,000 households in Vernon, King, Humbolt, Boise, Concordia and Woodlawn neighborhoods.

Thank you for participating in this November 20th Fix-it Fair. We are looking forward to working with you to create a fun, informative and well-attended community event. Call Jill Kolek at 823-7590 if you have questions, and see you there!

Sincerely, 

Jill Kolek

Fair Coordinator

